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Minnesota Innovations in Perinatal Health 
The Minnesota Department of Health released the Minnesota Innovations in Perinatal and 
Infant Health Request for Proposals in March 2024. There were two tracks of funding. Track 
one was focused on perinatal health innovations and track two was focused on infant health 
innovations. Through category one, innovative activities in community engagement and 
communications focused on improving perinatal health, were funded. After a robust review 
community review process, five applicants were selected for funding. Grantees started their 
projects in early June. The grant period is from June 2024 – September 2025.  

Perinatal Health Innovations Grantees 
Kiwi Cares 

Olmsted County Public Health 

Roots Community Birth Center 

South Country Health Alliance 

Universal Medical Services dba Axis Medical Center 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This program is supported by the Health Resources and Services Administration (HRSA) of the U.S. Department of Health and 
Human Services (HHS) as part of a 5-year grant cycle expected with a total of $5,000,000. The contents are those of the 
author(s) and do not necessarily represent the official views of, nor an endorsement, by HRSA, HHS, or the U.S. Government. For 
more information, please visit HRSA.gov. 
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